DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
147TH MAINTENANCE GROUP
14657 SNEIDER STREET
HOUSTON, TX 77034-5586

24 January 2017

MEMORANDUM FOR PRIMO FITNESS
FROM: 147 AMXS
SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation to Primo Fitness for your generous donation of
fitness equipment. We would specifically like to thank Nathan Green for organizing the delivery
and Jason Salyer for going out of his way to deliver the equipment to the 147 RW gym in
Houston, TX. You are both true professionals and it was a pleasure working with you. The
equipment will be put to good use to keep our men and women fit for battle!
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HN G. CASTLE, TSgt, TXANG
147 AMXS



